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To the parents and carers of Year 6 pupils,

Dear parents and carers,

We are really impressed with how the year 6 pupils settled back into their first day at school.

We are celebrating World Book Week and we have lots of exciting activities planned.

Each morning, as the children come into their classrooms we have created a number of book quizzes and mini-activities for them to do all about their favourite characters both old and new.

Each afternoon, during story time, we will celebrate some of the children’s favourite authors by joining them as they give us a masterclass on how they write and illustrate their stories.  

On Friday, the children, if they so wish, will be able to dress up as one of their favourite storybook characters.  We will start the day with our great World Book Day Quiz followed by the children designing a front cover for a sequel to their favourite story book.  Furthermore, we have some wonderful new non-fiction texts all about animals which we are going to use as inspiration for the children to create their own animal masks and poems, which they will perform later that day.

The children will be able to take a reading book home with them on Thursdays to read over the weekend.  The book must be returned to school on the following Monday morning.  

All children will bring home a book from school on Friday. This book is to read and keep at home.

PE will continue to take place on Friday mornings and the children will be expected to wear their PE kit to school on that day.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for their support during the period of online learning. 

Yours sincerely,
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Grove School




Mr J Bentley

Year Group Leader 

Dawson Road, Handsworth, Birmingham, B21 9HB

Tel: 0121 464 4669    Fax: 0121 464 0508  Email: enquiry@grove.bham.sch.uk


